
Comment for planning application
6/2019/1370/MAJ
Application Number 6/2019/1370/MAJ

Location Land to the east of firs wood close, Northaw

Proposal Erection of 26 dwellings and associated access

Case Officer Mr William Myers  

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments It seems to me that this is a quite cynical use of 'affordable housing ' to promote it over and
above the constraints of the Green Belt. In any event seeking to put them where there is no
services and no bus service to get to where they are, is not fair to the clients of this
developer. Such aspiring house owners will be forced to acquire a vehicle because movement
to such as schools, train stations, doctors and shops, would be impossible without. Traffic
and pollution is the result, with the junction of Cattlegate Road being particularly dangerous.
The Green Belt is all about restricting urban spread and thus retaining some of our
countryside and its widelife. It must be protected for our future generations. I urge that the
application be refused and the LA not to be seduced by affordable housing as this site is not
the answer.
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